

· CC FCO

10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

5 March 1981

Vea Falter Healy,

I am deeply grateful to you and to the Faculty of Georgetown for having thought to award me an honorary degree from your University and for having drawn up a citation in such flattering terms.

Friday's ceremony, as well as your own courtesy and kindness before the ceremony and during the lunch afterwards, will be an abiding and happy memory of my visit to the United States.

Thank you so much.

It was a wonderfully hoppy day

lows sinceth

Capaul Shelve

Father Timothy Healy, S.J.

President, Georgetown University